
HB Bill 1151 

I am in support of HB Bill 1151 as it was originally written.  I have attended a number of ND Game & Fish 

advisory meetings and when I asked them to provide data that baiting Restrictions stopped the spread of 

CWD they had none. I also attended a meeting they put on CWD management and the attendees could 

not ask questions. It is overreach by the ND Game & Fish Dept. & this is a property rights issue.  
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